
Dear Sir/Madam/Australian Government
 
 
I am writing in relation to the large cost of airfares to Sydney.  It currently costs around $330 
per person to travel from Alice Springs to Sydney with no stops roughly a three hour flight.
 
I currently live in Alice Springs.  I have no family in the area.  My family live in NSW.  
 
I feel this is rather expensive compared to travelling overseas. Christmas time is supposed to 
be about family, but it's rather hard to have nice gifts and a Christmas table with nice treats 
when travel costs so much. 
 
Thank you for listening.
Yours faithfully

 

The operation, regulation and funding of air route service delivery to rural, regional and remote communities
Submission 2




